
 
The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 

Schools 
 

Monday 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Parent/Carer Governor Election 

As you are aware, the IEB recently commenced an online voting system for the parent/carer 
federation governor election - a new system trialled by North Yorkshire. 

Unfortunately, it has become apparent at school level that there are technical issues with this portal 
which crucially affects the validity and accuracy of the voting process.  

With this in mind, the election process will now be led by school to ensure full compliance with 
statutory guidance. 

Today, you will receive a paper ballot with information on how to complete and the deadline for 
nominations. These will come home with all children this evening. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

The Interim Executive Board 

 


